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Coming Events 

Apr 11 - meeting, talk by Bill and Peter on the "club trip" to New Zealand 

Apr 21-22 - Monaro Streams. 

George's Trip to Pheonix 

George spoke at the March meeting about his time chasing largemouth bass - 113 on the first 

day! 



 

though some were a little smaller: 



 

Seems there was also a large contrast in boat styles: 



 



 

Stuart in New Zealand 

Just before Peter and Bill got to New Zealand Stuart was in the same area: 



 



 



 



 

Recent Email 

Got this in the mail and forgot to put it into March newsletter. It is Peter Morse and the email 

claims a 17 lb brown from Arthur River - Peter K and I saw Peter Morse on our flight to NZ 

and had a chance to congratulate him on this catch. 



 

MINUTES OF CAA MEETING 14 Mar 2007 

http://www.canberra-anglers.websyte.com.au/ 

Members present Geoff, Charlie, Bill, Les, Allan, Greg, Norm, Mark F, Mark S, Graeme, 

George (plus some guests), Scott, Stuart and Steve. 

Apologies: Ian, Peter and John  

Meeting declared opened and all members welcomed. 

Minutes of Previous Meeting  

Minutes of the previous meeting of the 14 Feb were disseminated by e-mail. 

Inwards Correspondence 

No inwards correspondence was presented to the meeting. 

Fishing Report  



Norm is still having success at Wallace Island Eucumbene - lake down to 20%. 

George spoke of picking up a few on the Thredbo near the skitube. 

Upcoming Events 

Scott volunteered to host a club event at his parent's property on the Clyde 24-25 Mar. He 

will contact members with details. 

Closure 

George spoke on his trip to Pheonix including fishing for largemouth bass. Photos were 

passed around to illustrate his talk. 

Stuart spoke on his recent trip to the Mataura in New Zealand. 

  

  

Geoff       Bill  

A/President        Secretary 


